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From:
Sent: 19 August 2021 16:45
To: Planning Strategy
Cc:
Subject: Proposed modification of draft Local Plan

Having submitted extensive comments on the original draft Local Plan I now wish to object to: 

Policies Map Mod 27 Kilburn Square . 

No coherent case has been made for this modification which has clearly been introduced to allow for the 
highly damaging proposal of Brent Council to insert a second 17-storey tower block close to the existing 
one in Kilburn Square. The Square is a residential estate close to but not part of the mini-town centre on the 
Kilburn High Road. It works well as it is and needs over-development like a hole in the head. Few if any of 
the consequences at ground level of building 17 stories high such as play areas, car parking or access for 
services have been addressed so far. 

Please keep me informed. 
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